
Headteacher’s 
Blog 

Friday 1st February 2019.
 

E Safety
The latest copy of Digital Parenting 
magazine has been emailed out and is 
available on our website. It is Safer Internet 
Day next week so the children will be 
learning about the importance of being safe 
online.

Fundraising
In the words of a well known supermarket. 
‘Every Little Helps’. Please help raise funds 
for school by supporting: 

Well Done!
Our Football Team played extremely well in the 
Northumberland and Newcastle Schools Competition. 
We were the only school in Northumberland to enter 
and despite not winning showed great skill, resilience 
and team spirit.

Amazing News!
We are pleased to share with you that, in 
addition to the money already raised and the 
contribution of £20,000 from Councillor 
Steven Bridgett we are now able to go ahead 
with the MUGA ( Multi Use Games Area). 
Work should start March 11th and be 
completed by the end of this term! Thank you 
to the PTA for their generous contribution as 
well as all our other funders.

Forest Schools and Outdoor Activity 
Equipment.
A while ago Miss Dick successfully received 
just under £10,000 from Awards for All to 
enhance our outdoor  provision for all to 
enjoy. Work starts on this exciting project 
week beginning Monday 4th February.
I am sure you will all agree we are very lucky 
to have such a fantastic school with amazing 
resources inside and out!

Dear Parents/ Carers,
Welcome to our weekly blog, please don’t hesitate to 
contact school if you have any ideas or suggestions 
about ways in which school can be made even better!
Kind regards, Belinda Athey - Headteacher.

Reminders
Early Years Stay and Play - 9.00-10.00 
Monday 4th February.
Chinese New Year themed lunch Wednesday 
6th February.


